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Comments: From what I've read this is going to be near homes and a bike trail. The danger is in the 50 trucks

going up and down forest roads and highway 160. The dust, the noise, the pollution is going to affect these home

owners. Either purchase these peoples homes or move this gravel pit away from where it affects the lives of the

people who live there. Also I don't think combining bikes, pedestrians and big trucks is a smart idea. This is the

third gravel pit they have tried to push through either in or near this county. When are the county commissioners

and the people behind this (who is it this time?) going to stop trying to put a gravel pit in or near a neighborhood?

And how is this going to affect the forest? Or we going to have big bare spot where once were trees? What about

the animal life in the area? This is being rushed through. So every January now it appears we will have to watch

where the next place they want to put a gravel pit is and see which neighborhood can expect loud noisy trucks. 


